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Baikoen Bonsai Kenkyukai 
Please Note!

Our next meeting has been changed to 

October 30, 2014
7:00 p.m.

with

Mauro Stemberger - Workshop

Please see below for details!
LA Arboretum 

301 Baldwin Ave, Arcadia CA.

 
Please bring something for the raffle.

NEWSLETTER



Our next meeting has been changed to  October 30th, 2014.
We will have a workshop with Mauro Stemberger instead of our regular meeting.  Please let LIndsay 
know as soon as possible  if you are interested in joining the workshop. 

The fee is $25 for members and $50 for non members.  (909)806-0937 or ljshiba@juno.com
Please bring a tree to work on.

September Meeting
Lindsay was kind  enough to send me this report and picutre on September’s meeting since Alex and I couldn’t be 
there.  Thanks so much, Lindsay!

Tak Shimazu did a fabulous demo and lecture on grafted Shimpaku on a California Juniper and also different 
sealers from Japan..   Lindsay was the lucky winner of the Demo tree.  Congratulations, Lindsay!

Also, a great big thank you to Tak Shimazu.  Sorry we had to miss your Demo/Lecture, Tak.

We did make it back for the Kofu Bonsai Kai’s Bonsai Fest at the Bower’s Museum.  What a great 
exhibit!  Here are a few pictures for those who could not attend.  Please see next page.

Cookie/Snack Sign-up list for  our October 23 meeting.
Veronica Raymond, LIndsay and Debbie Shiba, Mary Ann Schebeck, Alex and Hedy Marien
Thank you for signing up.
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Have you moved?
Please let us know if you have changed your address, phone number or email address.
Contact  Elaine Jeche at elainejeche@hotmail.com (626) 330-3170 or Hedy Marien at 
ah.marien@verizon.net (909 985-3886

Reminder

2014 Convention XXXVII “ Bonsai Visions of the West” October 30 - November 2, 2014 
Sacramento, CA.
The Golden State Bonsai Federation and the American Bonsai Society’s annual convention will be held 
at the Double Tree Hotel, 2001 Point West Way in Sacramento CA.  
For hotel reservations call (916) 929-8855.  
Some of the people headlining the show are Peter Tea, Kathy Shaner and David de Groot.  There will be 
seminars, demonstrations, critiques and a special tribute to John Naka.  
For more information, please go to www.gsbfconvention.org

The North Carolina Arboretum
The North Carolina Arboretum is a 434 acre public garden that is surrounded by the beautiiful 
Southern Appalachian mountains.  

It houses a permanent Bonsai exhibit in their Bonsai Exhibition Garden.  There are over 100 bonsais 
displayed in the permanent collection and these plants have been either donated or started from 
seedlings, cuttings, or plants that have been collected from  the Arboretum landscape. 
Some of the bonsais are of the traditional Japanese Maples and Chinese Elm and then there are the 
ones that are native to the Blue Ridge Regions like American Hornbeam and Eastern White Pine.

The Bonsai Exhibition Garden opened to the public in October 2005 and since 1996 has hosted the 
Carolina Bonsai Expo every year.

Ben Oki, Jim Barrett and Kathy Shaner are among the well known artists that have visited the 
Arboretum.

100 Frederick Lane Olmsted Way
Asheville, North Carolina 28806-9315
For more info. please visit www.ncarboretum.org
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2014 Program/Demonstrator List 

           January 23             Mary Morrissey - Into to Bonsai/Workshop
 February 27 LIndsay Shiba - Demo. Rock gluing/rock planting style
 March 27  Ken Teh - Demo Saikei
 April 24  Mel Ikeda - Workshop   
 May 22  Lindsay Shiba and Joe Gutierrez - branch bending Workshop
 June 26  Jim Barrett -  Workshop.
 July 24             Lindsay Shiba - Demo - Trunk splitting to increase Nebari
 August   No meeting
 September 25      Tak Shimazu - Demo
 October 30            Mauro Stemberger - Workshop
            November 20 John Nielson - Lecture/Demo
            December              TBA



                                                                     

Baikoen Bonsai Kenkyukai

Hedy Marien
Newsletter Editor
2009 Birkdale Ave.
Upland, CA  91784


